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PRESIDENT’S LETTER 

 

 
     It is hard to believe this is my last letter as President. I have truly enjoyed the honor of 

serving as an officer of the Wenonah Historical Society. I thank all of our long-term 

members who have been so generous with their time and expertise. Without your help, I 

would not have been able to accomplish the many goals we set. Like many of you, I will 

miss the company and stories of our two favorite Wenonah residents, Jane Ramsay and 

Milton Webb. I am so very grateful for having known them and so honored to have called 

them “friend”.  

 

 

     Our new officers come to you with a lot of energy and commitment to this town. I 

know that under their leadership we will see many new accomplishments. We should all 

welcome them and offer whatever help we can. It is as a team that we make a difference. 

Step up and let your voice be heard. Every contribution, no matter how small it may 

seem, is a huge step towards keeping this Historical Society alive. Let’s keep up the hard 

work that people like Jane Ramsay, Milton Webb, Jack and Jean Ehlers,  Jack Sheppard, 

Rachael Knissel, Betty Macleod, Lucy Schulz …just to mention a few…have done for so 

long! 

 

     This is a WONDERFUL town and in the spirit of the season, lets’ remember that, 

as in Bedford Falls, Wenonah captures  the spirit of Community and Friendship… it is 

why we all have chosen to live here. Truly,  “It’s a Wonderful Life”! 

 

    Thank you all for the opportunity to serve as your President and HAPPY 

HOLIDAYS!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

WENONAH HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 
 

December 13, 2002 

6:00 pm Wine and Cheese 

6:30 pm Dinner 

 

WENONAH COMMUNITY CENTER 

 

$ 15.00 per person 

 

RSVP Betty  Macleod 468-6981 

     Lucy Schulz 468-5392 

 
BRING AN UNWRAPPED DOOR PRIZE 
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